
Subject: Re: Subwoofer project update
Posted by Wayne Parham on Fri, 02 Apr 2004 23:41:20 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Klippel is definitely the authority on stuff like this.  As you've suggested, there is range of vent
velocities that are optimal.  Let's hope the 0.75" vent is in the range.  The version of the prototype
MAG12 driver with the 0.75" vent will be done next week, so we should know how the real-world
model performs very soon.
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